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Awards  

Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Jacob, Riley, Zakk, Kyla, Anna-Rose, Ellen, Skye and 
Erjan.  

Well Done Lauren! 

Congratulations to Lauren on achieving her 
distinction award. Lauren is a valued leader in our 
school who always sets an excellent example for 
other students. She participates enthusiastically in 
all school activities and gives 100% in the 
classroom.  

Assembly 

There will be assembly this Thursday 10th 
September at 2.45pm. 

Missing Uniforms  

A number of uniforms especially sports clothing 
have gone missing from the school grounds, 
swimming etc. Please check any uniforms you have 
at home. We are particularly looking for  2 pairs of 
new red track pants size 12.  

Please label all clothing; particularly anything like 
jumpers that students are likely to take off and 
everything students take swimming.  

School Photos  

Our school photos have been scheduled for Term 
4, Week 1: Thursday 8 October.  

Conjunctivitis  

We have had a case of conjunctivitis reported to 
the school. Conjunctivitis is highly contagious, if 
your child shows any symptoms please notify the 
school and keep your child at home until the eyes 
have cleared up.  

Absences  

Most absences are reported within a week by 
parents but some of course get missed. If you have 
a note attached to the newsletter your child has 
unexplained absences, please fill it out or contact 
the office with the missing information.  

Remember you may send in a note, come into the 
office or ring up to notify the school of absences or 
planned absences.  

From next term absences will be sent home 
monthly.  

Book Club  

Due to the amount of orders received book club 
may be back by this Thursday or early next week. 
Thank you for your support.   

 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2015 
Spring Into School: Next Tues 15 Sept 
 
Assembly: This Thursday 10th Sept 
Swimming: This Fri 11 Sept 
 

 Canteen: Kerrie this Fri 11th Sept      
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 8th September 2015 Term 3 Week  9 
Next OSSA Rehearsal dates:  

Choir : 

Monday 14th September 1.30 - 3.30pm at the 
Orange Regional Conservatorium.  

Tuesday 15th September 1.30 – 3.30pm at the 
Conservatorium.   

Note: The Rehearsal for the last week of school has 
been cancelled.    

Transition Invoicing/Payments  

If you have any outstanding fees, there will an 
invoice attached to this week’s newsletter. Please 
pay all outstanding amounts by next Tuesday 15th 
September.  

P&C NEWS  

P&C are running a cake stall at the Spring Hill 
church fete this Saturday 12 September.  

We need helpers to man the stall and bake cakes, 
biscuits and slices etc. The fete is a fun community 
event and a great chance to promote our small 
school. The fete runs from 8.30am-12.30pm.  

Please let Lis or Shirley know if you are able to 
help. Even an hour on the day is a big help.   

 Please bring baked goods – ready to sell - on a 
disposable plate with list of ingredients to school 
on Friday or to the fete on Saturday.  

 Thank you!  

 

 

Swimming this Friday  

Just a reminder: that we have swimming on this 
Friday 2.30pm – 3.30pm. Please remember to have 
everything packed for your child/children to 
participate, including $5.00 to go in the silver box if 
you are paying weekly.  

Please be at the pool by 3.20pm to collect your 
child/children.   

ORANGE CYCLE CLUB  

In the holidays we will be running a cycling 
program at Moulder Park from Monday 21st to 
Wednesday 23rd of September. For details please 
go to the website http://www.letsride.com.au and 
search for Orange.  

This will be a great way to build children's skills, 
confidence and enjoyment of bike riding in a safe 
environment run by qualified coaches as we lead in 
to summer.  

See the flyer in the school foyer for more details  

Leading Edge Computers, Orange  

Free Ipad lessons for Parents  

Wednesday 14th Oct – Orange 5.30 to 6.30pm 

Our iPad in Education for Parents - session is 
designed to allow parents to build confidence and 
knowledge about how the iPad is being used in an 
education environment, and how with the help of 
parental controls, find my iPad you can secure the 
iPad.  

Ipad in Business – Thursday 15th Oct – Orange 
7.30am to 8.30am. 


